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Bill Hopkins Receives ABA Health Law Outstanding

Leader Award

Spencer Fane is pleased to announce attorney Bill Hopkins was honored with the
2024-2025 Outstanding Leader Award by the American Bar Association (ABA) Health
Law Section. During the ABA’s annual leadership meeting, three outstanding leaders
are recognized in the Health Law Section for their extensive work, including
supporting and encouraging new members into the group.

The ABA Health Law Section consists of a diverse group of members who represent
clients in all segments of the health care industry. It is a resource for attorneys,
students and related professionals within the community dedicated to these topics.
The section works to produce timely content and thought leadership and assist in
building lifelong connections.

Bill was also named to the Nominating Committee for the ABA Health Law Section

earlier this year. At the firm, Bill previously served as the Office Managing Partner for
the Austin office until 2025 and is a valued thought leader and prolific speaker on
health care regulatory, enforcement, and compliance matters at the local, state,
and national levels. He helps to protect health care providers and health care
companies against the many potential pitfalls in the industry, serving as both an
advocate and educator for his clients in administrative law, regulatory defense,
transactional work, compliance, and litigation.

To learn more about the work the ABA Health Law Section is involved in click here.


https://www.spencerfane.com/professionals/bill-hopkins/
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https://www.americanbar.org/groups/health_law/

